
 
 

 

BACKGROUND CHECKS 
 

The employees of The Commission and its various public defender offices handle cases of an 

extremely sensitive nature.  Some of the employees deal with financial matters.  It is, therefore, the policy 

of this office that no offer of employment shall be made until after the prospective employee has had a 

satisfactory criminal history/background check. 
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